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Capitol Volkssport Club Membership Meeting Minutes
10 August 2023 

Millersylvania State Park
President Karen Younkins Presiding

1. Sheila Morrison is still accepting dues for membership renewal.  
2. The minutes of the July meeting were approved as posted on the 
website.
3. The July Treasurer’s Report was approved as sent to members.

4. The President congratulated everyone on CVC’s 40th Anniversary.  
Bonnie Tucker presented the President with a certificate and a 40 year 
ribbon from AVA celebrating the event.
5. Chase Davis gave a report on the Vance Railriders event.  Sixteen 
people attended.  The event will remain open until the end of September for 
anyone who wants to complete it on their own.
6. Chase Davis presented awards to those members who completed the 
Chinese Zodiac Challenge.
7. Carol Froehlich gave a report on the Anderson Island walk.  There were
87 walkers.  Carol thanked all the volunteers who helped with the walk.
8. The President thanked Carol on behalf of the club for her efforts in 
putting together the walk and presented her with a check to reimburse her 
for some of the expenses she incurred in the process.  
9. David Black reported that the Sunday walk for August will take place at
Squaxin Park on August 13 at 2:00 PM.  Registration will be in the Rose 
Garden parking lot.  The September walk will be at Tumwater Falls.
10. Traditional walks scheduled for 2024 so far:

April 25-28, 2024 – Wild and Woodsy in Washington   
11. The President confirmed that Pam Davis will be putting together the 5T
train trip to Portland in the Fall of 2024.
12. The 2024 Holiday walk is scheduled for December 14, 2024.  
13. Barb Malone reported that the Where the Salmon Run walk will be 
October 5, 2024.
14. The President noted that the AVA Big Give fundraiser will be held in 
September.  The club will discuss a contribution to the Big Give at the 
September meeting.
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15. The meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,

David R. Black, Secretary CVC
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